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March 1, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject:  CANCELLATION – Design/Build Dos Rios Splash Park Project  

(RFP-4996-22-DH) 
 
 
Dear Firms: 
 
The City of Grand Junction greatly appreciates the time and attention your company has 
invested participating in the Design/Build Dos Rios Splash Park Project (RFP) process. 
 
However, upon review of proposals received, and taking into consideration the potential 
for additional project budget funding through current grant application, it was 
determined, and evident, that further internal scope review and development would be 
beneficially impactful to the desired vision and success of the project.   
 
Therefore, it is the decision of the City to herby cancel the solicitation process for this 
project (RFP-4996-22-DH).  It is the intent of the City to explore a more developed and 
somewhat succinct scope of work for this project.  This process will take some time to 
complete, as the finalized budget potential will have significant impact on the overall 
scope.  It is anticipated that a future solicitation(s) will be developed later in 2022. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 970-244-1545. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr. 
Senior Buyer 
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